
 
 

Dated: 24.06.2024 

 
To, 
Mr. Lalit Pathak, 
Assistant Manager, 
The Listing Compliance Team, 
Mumbai Stock Exchange, 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Sub: Non-Compliance under Listing Regulations 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
It is informed that Company has been issued advisory by the BSE vide its Letter 
dated 21.06.2024 that the website of the Company is not in working state. 
 
It is also informed that post receiving the advisory the Company had taken 
necessary immediate steps and contacted with the vendors for its immediate 
redressal which is under process. 
 
We will issue a separate letter in this regard soon after the Company’s website 
comes to fully functional as per the regulations. 
 
The Company also undertakes to remain fully compliant as per the extant rules 
and regulations from issued from time to time and will remain more careful in 
future. 
 
Thanking you 
 
For Raama Paper Mills Limited 
 
 
 
 
Himanshu Duggal 
Company Secretary 
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